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ROTARY EVENTS / NEWS 
Cap reported that everything is going well 
for Mystic. We shall be having a Gala dinner 
on Saturday. There will be a club meeting on  

 Thursday 29th and the committee will leave 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 
 

April 30th – May 2nd District Conference. Mystic 
Marriot, CT 
May 13th Golf outing & lunch – Brookville Country 
Club 
May 27th Browns Tavern. 6.30pm. $15pp 
June 24th Installation Dinner 6pm @ Westbury Manor 
July 22nd Picnic Pops 

 after lunch. 
Gabor reported the Gift of Life Dinner at the 
Swan Club was a wonderful, memorable 
evening. DG Kathy G presented a plaque to 
Jack M to give to  
Susan M to be hung in her place of work 
commending LV Rotary for the Gift of 

  Life child while Susan was president. 
ROTARY EVENTS / NEWS 

Guests were Kathy G granddaughter Amanda and 
Laura who translate for Gift of Life. 
Tom reminded us of the golf outing at Brookville 
Country Club. Lunch at 12.15pm will cost $25. 
Golfing after lunch will cost $125. Please pay golf and 
/or lunch fees by May 6th. 
Tom also thanked Kevin and Patti Lohrius for all their 
help in printing the letters and enclosures for our 

 
 

Tom also reported he had visited North Shore 
Club held at Brookville Country Club @ 
7.30am on Weds. He said they are very 
enthusiastic and please try to visit. 
Bob H introduced our Guest Speaker 
Thomas Kuehhas, Executive Director of 
Oyster Bay Historical Society. He gave us 
a very informed talk about Whitman 

Centennial Clock. They also helped others stuff and  House which is Oyster Bay’s Museum. He 
 told us it is used by 1000 researchers 
 annually. They do programs for the 
 

hand write the envelopes. A big thank you to all that 
helped. The Centennial Committee have sent letters to 
residents and businesses requesting donations and/or 
purchases of our miniature clock to celebrate our 
Centennial Clock which will be commemorated on 
July 22nd before our Picnic Pops. 
Mike Coco asked for volunteers to help with the 
registration for the March of Dimes on Sunday 25th 
April 8.30 – 10.30. Please contact Mike for details. 
Bob celebrated the birth of Cecily on April 15th. 
Mother and daughter are both well and we wet the 
baby’s head courtesy of Bob, thank you. 
Also, Saturday 24th at 10.30am is the official ribbon 
cutting for Clay Nation, Kevin and Patti’s daughters 
new business at 31 Village Square. 

 
village and classrooms but the House needs a 
major new addition to keep their documents in 
a controlled environment which will cost 
$750,000 to $1 million. They are fund raising 
and the next event is 15th May at Henry Luce 
home. It’s a slide lecture on Tiffany jewelry 
with artists selling their ware. Web site is: 
www.oysterbayhistory.org

Happy / Sad Dollars 
Happys for Speaker; program; Patti and 
Kevin; Bob’s daughter; Florida trips; James K 
make-up; Laura for translating; Nick G’s sons 
birthday. Sads for missed meetings. 

 

http://www.oysterbayhistory.org/
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